
Marco	Island	Senior	Softball	Board	of	Directors	Meeting	April	4,	2017	
	

Commissioner	Bill	Shurina	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	9:05	AM	in	the	conference	
room	of	the	Mutual	of	Omaha	Bank.	
	
Present:	Tom	Angelo,	Ron	Irwin,	Bill	Kaschube,	Bill	Moors,	John	Remhoff,	Leon	
	 Schmitt,	Bill	Shurina,	Warren	Uhl,	Tom	Whitlock.	
	
Absent:	None.	
	
The	2018	Registration/application	form	was	written	and	approved.		The	form	will	
be	mailed	to	all	those	who	filled	out	a	self	addressed	envelope.		It	can	also	be	copied	
from	the	webpage	beginning	in	early	May.		
	
MOTION:	Tom	Whitlock,	Seconded	Chuck	Reich.	
	 	 Tom	Angelo	is	authorized	as	a	signer	on	the	league	checking	account.	
	 	 Motion	passed	unanimously.	
	
	
Board	Assignments	
	
	 Player	Personnel:		Bill	Moors,	Ron	Irwin,	Tom	Whitlock.	
	
	 Budgets/Finance:	Tom	Angelo,	Bill	Kaschube.	
	 							 	
	 Website:	Tom	Whitlock,	Leon	Schmitt.	
	
	 Communication/	Board	notes:	Bill	Moors,	Tom	Whitlock	
	
	 Umpires/	League	Rules:		John	DeRosa,	Warren	Uhl	
	
	 Scheduling:		Bill	Shurina,	Tom	Whitlock	 	
	 	
	 Announcers/scorers:	Warren	Uhl,	Leon	Schmitt.	
	
	 Special	Events/	Dinner-Dance:	John	Remhoff,	Chuck	Reich.	
	
	 Newspaper	communications:	Bill	Shurina.			
	
	 	 Newspaper	game	reports	and	write-ups	to	be	determined.	
	
	 Sponsor	Relationships/Fee	Collection/Recruitment:	Bill	Shurina,	Chuck		
	 	 Reich	
	
	 	



Proceeds	of	the	50/50	drawing	held	during	the	Prom	is	$446.		Dick	Corley	donated	
his	winning	share	back	to	the	league.		The	league	then	increased	the	total	amount	to	
$500	and	will	donate	$250	to	The	Saratoga	Chapter	of	The	Community	Hospice	
Foundation	in	memory	of	Sharon	Brooks	and	$250	to	St.	Matthew’s	House	in	Naples.	
	
Unless	other	issues	requiring	the	board’s	attention	become	evident,	the	next	
meeting	is	planned	for	mid	September	2017.		
	
The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	11:10	AM.	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
	
Bill	Moors	
Tom	Whitlock	
	
	
	
	
	
	 	
	
	
	
	 	
	 	 	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
		


